
Town of Hammond Planning Meeting Monday, August 5th, 2024 

Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm by Paul Hueg.  

Planning Commission all members were present except for Nick Weidling and Leon Hawkins. 

Guests in attendance, Jason Kjeseth (from County) and Bob Aune. 

Approval of agenda, Miller / O’Connell 

Minutes from July 1st, 2024, reviewed and approved, O’Connell/Benson 

Requests from Public for Agenda 

No requests from the public. 

Open Business from Floor   

No requests from the floor. 

Planning Commission Discussion 

Jason Kjeseth from St Croix County Community Development updated and discussed properties in 
Town of Hammond with compliance issues. 

Jason Kjeseth provides updates on Baldwin Airport. They are making a site visit and will report back 
to the Planning and Town Board. 

Jason and Planning discussed three properties located in the Town with Compliance issues. Paul 
provided the forms explaining the compliance issues for the Britton, Bast and Porter properties. 

Community Development to review and investigate the compliance issues on three properties. Will 
require site visits and a plan to comply. Community Development will report back to Planning and 
the Town Board. 

Discuss uses for ARPA Money and deadlines. Tabled till next month’s meeting  

Chairmans’s Report  

No report by Chairman  

September meeting to be Tuesday 9/3/24 because of the Labor Day Holiday. 

Meeting adjourned 9:21 pm, O’Connell/Miller 

Submitted 8/9/2024 Greg Olson, Planning Secretary 

 


